
The original documents are located in Box C43, folder “Presidential Handwriting,  
6/24/1976” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library. 

 
Copyright Notice 

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MR PRESIDENT: 

You wrote and signed a letter to Cardinal 
Baum on May 7th when the announcement 

of his elevation to the College of Cardinals 
was made. (see TAB A). 

It was felt that you should send one to 
him after your visit to St. Matthews 
on June 6. 

Jim Connor 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



' ' 

THE \\'H lTE HOL'SE 

WASlll~GTO::-.; 

June 24, 1976 

Your Eminence: 

It was a great pleasure to see you on 
Sunday, June 6. I enjoyed both our pri­
vate talk and the meeting with Cardinal 
O'Boyle and other members of the Church 
leadership group. I look forward to a 
longer visit in the days ahead. Meanwhile, 
you have my warmest personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

His Eminence William Cardinal Baum 
1721 Rhode Island Avenue, NW. 
Washington, D. C. 20036 

' 

• 




